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Software Design X-Rays 2018-03-08

are you working on a codebase where cost overruns death marches and heroic fights with legacy code
monsters are the norm battle these adversaries with novel ways to identify and prioritize technical debt
based on behavioral data from how developers work with code and that s just for starters because good
code involves social design as well as technical design you can find surprising dependencies between
people and code to resolve coordination bottlenecks among teams best of all the techniques build on
behavioral data that you already have your version control system join the fight for better code use
statistics and data science to uncover both problematic code and the behavioral patterns of the
developers who build your software this combination gives you insights you can t get from the code alone
use these insights to prioritize refactoring needs measure their effect find implicit dependencies
between different modules and automatically create knowledge maps of your system based on actual code
contributions in a radical much needed change from common practice guide organizational decisions with
objective data by measuring how well your development teams align with the software architecture discover
a comprehensive set of practical analysis techniques based on version control data where each point is
illustrated with a case study from a real world codebase because the techniques are language neutral you
can apply them to your own code no matter what programming language you use guide organizational
decisions with objective data by measuring how well your development teams align with the software
architecture apply research findings from social psychology to software development ensuring you get the
tools you need to coach your organization towards better code if you re an experienced programmer
software architect or technical manager you ll get a new perspective that will change how you work with
code what you need you don t have to install anything to follow along in the book tthe case studies in
the book use well known open source projects hosted on github you ll use codescene a free software
analysis tool for open source projects for the case studies we also discuss alternative tooling options
where they exist

情熱プログラマー ソフトウェア開発者の幸せな生き方 2010-02
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Structural Shielding Design for Medical X-ray Imaging Facilities 2004

report no 147 2004 presents recommendations and technical information related to the design and
installation of structural shielding for facilities that use x rays for medical imaging the purpose of
structural shielding is to limit radiation exposure to employees and members of the public the
information supersedes the recommendations that address such facilities in ncrp report no 49 structural
shielding design and evaluation for medical use of x rays and gamma rays of energies up to 10 mev which
was issued in september 1976 ncrp report no 147 includes a discussion of the various factors to be
considered in the selection of appropriate shielding materials and in the calculation of barrier
thicknesses the report presents the fundamentals of radiation shielding discusses shielding design goals
for controlled and uncontrolled areas in or near x ray imaging facilities and defines the relationship of
these goals to the ncrp effective dose limits for radiation workers and members of the public the report
includes a detailed discussion of the recommended shielding design methodology for x ray imaging
facilities and provides an extensive collection of shielding data and sample shielding calculations for
various types of x ray imaging facilities the report is mainly intended for those individuals who
specialize in radiation protection however it will also be of interest to architects hospital
administrators and related professionals concerned with the planning of new facilities that use x rays
for medical imaging

Code Complete 第2版 上　完全なプログラミングを目指して 2005-03-28
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リファクタリング 既存のコードを安全に改善する（第2版） 2019-11-29

this book deals with the methods of x ray production at a level which is accessible to advanced
undergraduates and researchers who use x rays it also discusses the fundamentals of these physical
properties from an experimental viewpoint which is not covered in more specialised texts

STRUCTURAL SHIELDING DESIGN AND EVALUATION FOR MEDICAL USE OF X RAYS
AND GAMMA RAYS OF ENERGIES UP TO 10 MeV 1976

in the 20 years since the publication of the first edition the field of radiology has advanced in ways
that would have been difficult to predict the most notable change relates to the way images are recorded
and stored film and film processing which had been used in the field since the very beginning are
becoming a thing of the past radiography has progressed dramatically to using digital technology and that
is the focus of this new edition a goal of this text has always been to prepare the student who wishes to
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enter the x ray servicing profession this third edition has been completely rewritten and updated to
focus on equipment currently in use and to address the latest in digital imaging in addition with new
illustrations and a revised chapter order the book is more approachable to students the book includes
chapters on the history and development of radiographic equipment types of equipment found in the general
radiographic room fundamentals of radiography safety practices in servicing installation processes
preventive maintenance image quality troubleshooting and repair theory service maintenance and
calibration of tomographic equipment and the servicing electronic calibrating and troubleshooting of
mammography units in addition there is expanded discussion on mobile x ray units paired with digital
receptors a growing trend in x ray services the book is further enhanced with many illustrations
including some new to this edition the text continues to serve as a unique and timely universal manual
for x ray service and biomedical engineers and students as well as a helpful resource for radiologists

レガシーコード改善ガイド 2009-07-13

this book offers readers an overview of some of the most recent advances in the field of detectors for x
ray imaging coverage includes both technology and applications with an in depth review of the research
topics from leading specialists in the field emphasis is on high z materials like cdte czt and
perovskites since they offer the best implementation possibilities for direct conversion x ray detectors
authors discuss material challenges detector operation physics and technology and readout integrated
circuits required to detect signals processes by high z sensors

X-rays in Atomic and Nuclear Physics 1990-03-22

this report of the national council on radiation protection and measurements is concerned with structural
shielding design and evaluation for medical installations utilizing x rays and gamma rays of energies up
to 10 mev the report contains recommendations and technical information as well as a discussion of the
various factors which must be considered in the selection of appropriate shielding materiels and in the
calculation of the barrier thickness recent this publication 1976 availability of new data used to
calculate the shielding requirements has resulted in revision of some of the shielding requirement tables
set out in appendix c specific values of the parameters used in the formulation of the tables are
explicitly given the calculational procedures are presented in such a manner as to facilitate their use
in deriving customized shielding requirements not to be found in the tables an adjunct to the report
presenting full sized reproductions of the curves for barrier requirements is also an innovation for the
ncrp from the preface page iii
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X-Ray Repair 2017

using a clear and concise format introduction to radiologic and imaging sciences and patient care 8th
edition familiarizes you with the imaging sciences and covers the patient care skills necessary for
clinical practice it offers current comprehensive content that meets the relevant standards set by the
american society of radiologic technologists asrt curriculum guide and the american registry of
radiologic technologists arrt task list for certification examinations this edition includes updates on
current digital imaging and instrumentation providing the essential information and tools you need to
master any introduction to radiologic sciences or patient care class chapter review questions and lab
activities available online and on tear sheets in the text give you easy access to study materials for on
the go learning in addition to helping you prepare for certification the content provides useful and
practical information that is essential for professional practice and clinical competency expanded and
updated career content addresses professional development and advancement patient care content includes
information on biomechanics and ergonomics of the radiologic and imaging sciences professional
information management coverage provides an overview of health informatics for the radiologic and imaging
sciences professional step by step procedures presented in boxed lists throughout the text supply you
with easy to follow steps for clinical success back of book review questions and questions to ponder
provide opportunities for further review and greater challenge more than 300 photos and line drawings
help you understand and visualize patient care procedures strong pedagogy including chapter objectives
key terms outlines and summaries organize information and ensure you understand what is most important in
every chapter new comprehensive coverage encompasses the greater breadth and depth of all primary
modalities of the radiologic and imaging sciences as they relate to patient care

Structural Shielding Design and Evaluation for Medical Use of X Rays
and Gamma Rays of Energies Up to 10 MeV 1998

micro x ray fluorescence offers the possibility for a position sensitive and non destructive analysis
that can be used for the analysis of non homogeneous materials and layer systems this analytical
technique has shown a dynamic development in the last 15 years and is used for the analysis of small
particles inclusions of elemental distributions for a wide range of different applications both in
research and quality control the first experiments were performed on synchrotrons but there is a
requirement for laboratory instruments which offers a fast and immediate access for analytical results
the book discuss the main components of a μ xrf instrument and the different measurement modes it gives
an overview about the various instruments types considers the special requirements for quantification of
non homogeneous materials and presents a wide range of application for single point and multi point
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analysis as well as for distribution analysis in one two and three dimensions

Structural Shielding Design and Evaluation for Medical Use of X-rays
and Gamma Rays of Energies Up to 10 MeV 2014-05-14

this book is intended to provide a treatment of the production properties and applications of x rays
suitable for undergraduate courses in physics it is hoped that parts of it at least will be useful to
students on other courses in physics materials science metallurgy chemistry engineering etc at various
levels it is also hoped that parts of it will serve as an introduction to the subject of x ray
crystallography and to this end the treatment of x ray diffraction has been designed to show the relation
between the simple approach and the more sophisticated treatments during many years of teaching this
subject to degree diploma in technology and higher national certificate students i have been unable to
find a single book which attempts to cover the whole of this field this lack of a treatment of x rays and
their applications in one volume has prompted me to attempt to fill the gap and this present volume is
the result obviously in writing such a book i have referred to many existing books and i acknowledge my
indebtedness to the authors of all the books which i have used i believe that all these books are
included in the re ferences at the ends of the chapters but if i have omitted any then my apologies are
offered to the authors concerned

Advanced X-ray Detector Technologies 2022-01-10

calculating x ray tube spectra provides a comprehensive review of the modelling of x ray tube emissions
with a focus on medical imaging and radiotherapy applications it begins by covering the relevant
background before discussing modelling approaches including both analytical formulations and monte carlo
simulation historical context is provided based on the past century of literature as well as a summary of
recent developments and insights the book finishes with example applications for spectrum models
including beam quality prediction and the calculation of dosimetric and image quality metrics this book
will be a valuable resource for postgraduate and advanced undergraduate students studying medical
radiation physics in addition to those in teaching research industry and healthcare settings whose work
involves x ray tubes key features covers simple modelling approaches as well as full monte carlo
simulation of x ray tubes bremsstrahlung and characteristic contributions to the spectrum are discussed
in detail learning is supported by free open source software and an online repository of code
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Structural Shielding Design and Evaluation for Medical Use of X-rays
and Gamma Rays of Energies Up to 10 MeV 1976

a century of x rays and radioactivity in medicine with emphasis on photographic records of the early
years celebrates three great discoveries x rays 1895 radioactivity 1896 and radium 1898 and recalls the
pioneering achievements that founded the new science of radiology and changed the face of medicine
forever over 700 historical illustrations with full and informative captions are supported by short
introductory essays to illuminate the fascinating radiological past in an easy to read style the focus of
this book is on the historically more interesting early years of discovery invention diagnosis therapy
dosimetry risk and protection interspersed with a variety of radiological anecdotes the photographic
record is complemented by archival accounts of the pioneer scientists and physicians and their early
patients in the chapters on diagnostic techniques radiotherapy and nuclear medicine the author contrasts
old methods with newer technologies he also includes two fascinating chapters on museum and industrial
applications of radiography the book is comprehensively indexed for easy retrieval of the wide variety of
people techniques apparatus and examples featured throughout this radiological journey

Introduction to Radiologic and Imaging Sciences and Patient Care E-
Book 2022-08-11

a fundamental problem in cell biology is the cause of aging the solution to this problem has not yet been
obtained because l until recently it was not possible to image living cells directly the use of low
energy soft x rays has made such imaging possible perhaps thereby allowing the aging process to be
understood and possibly overcome a result that may well generate further social moral and ethical
problems fortun ately this is not the only aspect of cell biology amenable to soft x ray imaging and it
is envisaged that many less controversial studies such as investigations of the detailed differences
between healthy and diseased or malignant cells in their natural states and processes of cell division
and growth will be made possible the use of soft x rays is not limited to biological studies many
applications are possible in for example fusion research materials science and astronomy such studies
have only recently begun in earnest because several difficulties had to be overcome major among these
being the lack for some purposes of sufficiently intense sources and the technological difficulties
associated with making efficient optical systems as is well known the advent of dedicated synchrotron
radiation sources in particular has alleviated the first of these difficulties not just for the soft x
ray region it is the purpose of this book to consider progress in the second
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Nuclear Science Abstracts 1973

high speed pulse technology volume iii capacitor discharge engineering covers the production and
practical application of capacitor dischargers for the generation and utilization of high speed pulsed of
energy in different forms this nine chapter volume discusses the principles of electric current voltage x
rays gamma rays heat beams of electrons neutrons and ions magnetic fields sound and shock waves in gases
and liquids considerable chapters consider the applications of capacitor discharges such as impulse
hardening of steel ultrapulse welding of precision parts x ray flash technology ultrafast image
converters exploding wire shutters and light sources electromagnetic shutters flash photolysis and spark
tracing in aerodynamic and automotive research the remaining chapters explore other practical aspects
including high energy electromagnetic pulse generation plasma physics magnet charging magnetically driven
gas and particle accelerators acoustic echo techniques for remote atmospheric sensing sonar and shock
waves in high pressure physics and metal forming this book will prove useful to physicists electrical and
other engineering fields teachers and students who are interested in capacitor dischargers

Laboratory Micro-X-Ray Fluorescence Spectroscopy 2014-05-08

gives an up to date summary of x ray source design for applications in modern diagnostic medical imaging
lays a sound groundwork for education and advanced training in the physics of x ray production and x ray
interactions with matter includes a historical overview of x ray tube and generator development including
key achievements leading up to the current technological and economic state of the field

X-Rays and Their Applications 2012-12-06

with this fully updated second edition readers will gain a detailed understanding of the physics and
applications of modern x ray and euv radiation sources taking into account the most recent improvements
in capabilities coverage is expanded to include new chapters on free electron lasers fels laser high
harmonic generation hhg x ray and euv optics and nanoscale imaging a completely revised chapter on
spatial and temporal coherence and extensive discussion of the generation and applications of femtosecond
and attosecond techniques readers will be guided step by step through the mathematics of each topic with
over 300 figures 50 reference tables and 600 equations enabling easy understanding of key concepts
homework problems a solutions manual for instructors and links to youtube lectures accompany the book
online this is the go to guide for graduate students researchers and industry practitioners interested in
x ray and euv interaction with matter
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Calculating X-ray Tube Spectra 2022-05-09

proceedings of spie present the original research papers presented at spie conferences and other high
quality conferences in the broad ranging fields of optics and photonics these books provide prompt access
to the latest innovations in research and technology in their respective fields proceedings of spie are
among the most cited references in patent literature

A Century of X-Rays and Radioactivity in Medicine 1993-01-01

this book provides easy to understand explanations to systematically and comprehensively describe the x
ray ct technologies techniques and skills used for industrial and scientific purposes included are many
references along with photographs figures and equations prepared by the author these features all
facilitate the reader s gaining a deeper understanding of the topics being discussed the book presents
expertise not only on fundamentals but also about hardware software and analytical methods for the
benefit of technical users the book targets engineers researchers and students who are involved in
research development design and quality assurance in industry and academia

Population Exposure to X-rays, U.S. 1970 1973

the 22nd international free electron laser conference and 7th fel user workshop were held august 13 18
2000 at washington duke inn and golf club in durham north carolina usa the conference and the workshop
were hosted by duke university s free electron laser fel laboratory following tradition the fel prize
award was announced at the banquet the year 2000 fel prize was awarded to three scientists propelling the
limits of high power fels steven benson eisuke minehara and george neill the conference program was
comprised of traditional oral sessions on first lasing fel theory storage ring fels linac and high power
fels long wavelength fels sase fels accelerator and fel physics and technology and new developments and
proposals two sessions on accelerator and fel physics and technology reflected the emphasis on the high
quality of accelerators and components for modern fels the breadth of the applications was presented in
the workshop oral sessions on materials processing biomedical and surgical applications physics and
chemistry as well as on instrumentation and methods for fel applications a special oral session was
dedicated to fel center status reports for users to learn more about the opportunities with fels as usual
the oral sessions were supplemented by poster sessions with in depth discussions and communications the
fel physicists and fel users had excellent opportunities to interact throughout the duration of the event
culminating a joint sessions the year 2000 was very successful being marked by lasing with two sase and
one storage ring short wavelength fels and by the first human surgery with the use of fel to mention but
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a few the international program committee and chairs of the sessions had the challenging and exciting
problem of selecting invived and contributed talks for the conferences and the workshop from the influx
of abstracts mentioning new results and ideas the success of the conference was determined by these
contributions scientists from 15 countries gave 70 talks presented 176 posters and submitted 146 papers
which are published in the present volume of proceedings

Optical Systems for Soft X Rays 2012-12-06

this text discusses the basic aspects of multislice ct angiography with chapters on technical principles
basic scan technique for peripheral vascular imaging with multislice ct image reconstruction with
multislice ct radiation doses and contrast agent administration clinical applications for each major
vascular territory are covered in depth

Capacitor Discharge Engineering 2014-05-10

although emily dickinson copied and bound her poems into manuscript notebooks in the century since her
death her poems have been read as single lyrics with little or no regard for the context she created for
them in her fascicles choosing not choosing is the first book length consideration of the poems in their
manuscript context sharon cameron demonstrates that to read the poems with attention to their placement
in the fascicles is to observe scenes and subjects unfolding between and among poems rather than to think
of them as isolated riddles enigmatic in both syntax and reference thus choosing not choosing illustrates
that the contextual sense of dickinson is not the canonical sense of dickinson considering the poems in
the context of the fascicles cameron argues that an essential refusal of choice pervades all aspects of
dickinson s poetry because dickinson never chose whether she wanted her poems read as single lyrics or in
sequence nor is it clear where any fascicle text ends or even how in context a poem is bounded not
choosing is a textual issue it is also a formal issue because dickinson refused to chose among poetic
variants it is a thematic issue and finally it is a philosophical one since what is produced by not
choosing is a radical indifference to difference extending the readings of dickinson offered in her
earlier book lyric time cameron continues to enlarge our understanding of the work of this singular
american poet

Modern Diagnostic X-Ray Sources 2021-04-18

written by radiographers for radiographers essentials of radiographic physics and imaging 2nd edition
follows the asrt recommended curriculum and focuses on what the radiographer needs to understand to
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safely and competently perform radiographic examinations this comprehensive radiologic physics and
imaging text links the two subjects together so that you understand how they relate to each other and to
clinical practice prepare for success on the arrt exam and the job with just the right amount of
information on radiation production and characteristics imaging equipment film screen image acquisition
and processing digital image acquisition and display image analysis and the basic principles of computed
tomography 345 photos and line drawings encourage you to visualize important concepts strong pedagogy
including chapter objectives key terms outlines bulleted chapter summaries and specialty boxes help you
organize information and focus on what is most important in each chapter make the physics connection and
make the imaging connection boxes link physics and imaging concepts so you fully appreciate the
importance of both subjects educator resources on evolve including lesson plans an image collection
powerpoint presentations and a test bank provide additional resources for instructors to teach the topics
presented in the text theory to practice boxes succinctly explain the application of concepts and
describe how to use the information in clinical practice critical concept boxes further explain and
emphasize key points in the chapters math application boxes use examples to show how mathematical
concepts and formulas are applied in the clinical setting an emphasis on the practical information
highlights just what you need to know to ace the arrt exam and become a competent practitioner numerous
critique exercises teach you how to evaluate the quality of radiographic images and determine which
factors produce poor images a glossary of key terms serves as a handy reference new updated content
reflects the newest curriculum standards outlined by the arrt and asrt providing you with the information
you need to pass the boards new critical thinking questions at the end of every chapter offer opportunity
for review and greater challenge new chapter review questions at the end of every chapter allow you to
evaluate how well you have mastered the material in each chapter new increased coverage of radiation
protection principles helps you understand the ethical obligations to minimize radiation dosages
shielding time and distance how to limit the field of exposure and what that does to minimize dose and
technical factors and how they represent the quantity and quality of radiation new conversion examples
and sample math problems give you the practice needed to understand complex concepts new more images
highlighting key concepts help you visualize the material new expansion of digital image coverage and
ample discussion on differentiating between digital and film ensures you are prepared to succeed on your
exams new all new section on manual vs aec use in chapter 13 keeps you in the know new and updated
expanded digital fluoroscopy section including up to date information on lcd and plasma displays
familiarizes you with the equipment you will encounter new online chapter quizzes on evolve feature 5 10
questions each and reinforce key concepts new powerpoint presentations with new lecture notes on evolve
and in depth information in the notes section of each slide make presenting quick and easy for
instructors
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Population Exposure to X-rays, U.S. 1964 1966

Energy Research Abstracts 1984

X-Rays and Extreme Ultraviolet Radiation 2017-02-16

Design and Microfabrication of Novel X-ray Optics II 2004

X-Ray CT 2021-03-09

Free Electron Lasers 2000 2005-12-27

Aero Digest 1943

CT and MR Angiography of the Peripheral Circulation 2007-05-30

Choosing Not Choosing 1992

Nuclear Science Abstracts 1968
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Essentials of Radiographic Physics and Imaging 2015-11-04

Publications Index 1979-08

Report of Investigations 1965

Nondestructive Testing Series 1966

Departments of Labor, Health and Human Services, Education, and
Related Agencies Appropriations for 2001 2000
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